
Official Notice – Change of Date for UKGCC Garments and Textiles 
Roadshow 2025

Creating networks, connecting businesses

The UK-Ghana Chamber of Commerce (UKGCC) wishes to inform all stakeholders of a 
change in the dates for the UKGCC Garments & Textiles Roadshow 2025.

 New Date: 29th September 2025 to 3rd October 2025

All other programme arrangements remain unchanged. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support, and we look forward to your 
participation in this landmark event.

For any enquiries please email : tradeservices@ukgcc.com.gh 
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